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Last Month was a super busy one whilst we prepared for Christmas… 

	Main Room 
In the main room the children were very busy preparing their Nativity which we recorded and sent home via email (please do let us know if you didn’t receive it!) even learning ‘We Wish You A Merry Christmas’ in sign language! We also got very busy writing our letters to Santa. We made beautiful cards and crafts  for people that are special to us and did LOTS of baking including mince pie’s, gingerbread houses, biscuits and more!!! We explored different animals that live in cold places - we really loved watching the Arctic Fox leaping in the snow!!
We will continue looking at winter as we move through January and finish January celebrating Chinese New Year 



	2’s Room 
Alongside the main room, the ‘2’s’ joined in with ‘We Wish You A Merry Christmas’ in signlanguage - also practicing a few others too such as ‘Rudolf The Red Nosed Reindeer’ and ‘When Santa got Stuck Up the Chimney’. We have also done lots of crafts and cards for people that are special to us. The children really enjoyed getting stuck in wth lots of different messy play activities like Gloop and Shaving Foam. 



	Middlies Room 
Upstairs, the children have spent lots of time on their crafts and cards for people that are special to them. They have also explored lots of sensory play. The children also enjoyed a visit from Santa and had a fabulous party day with lots of yummy treats and dancing! 



	Quiet Room 
The quiet room have continued to build strong bonds with their key person and spent lots of time embedding their routines and independence. The children loved having Santa come to visit and were stars of the show on Picture Day!! 



January’s Storytime[image: ]
Alongside our ‘in the moment planning’ we have introduced a theme for Seasons/Festivals/celebrations - this will run alongside a book/story  based on each theme - January is a busy month with Chinese New Year so we will look at the story ‘The Great Race’ which centers around the Chinese Zodiac. 


In the next few months, we will be training all staff in the Red Rose Letters and sounds Program ready to roll out throughout nursery.[image: ]

	Reminders 
· Please remember, when dropping off and picking up to drive slowly and carefully down the driveway.
· Please remember to keep an eye on Evidence Me - staff post updates and requests for nappies/wipes etc 
· If you haven't already, please reconfirm your funding code on the gov.uk website - if you fall out of your grace period, it means we cannot claim the funding for that term and we will then need to invoice for those hours
· Don't forget - should you wish to discuss your child’s learning or progress, please feel free to ask your child’s key worker at any time -or if you would like a progress review, we are more than happy to schedule a convenient time for you to come and discuss this with us. 


And Finally…. 
Happy New Year!! We wish you all a year full of love, health and happiness! 
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